(Dr. Thomgs Hall Shastid)
13, Norham Gardens,
March 5th.
Dear Dr. Shastid %

cus :/3%2;
Thanks for your Helmholtz's tramslation. I am so glad you hdve donme this.

He was a great man, one of the glories of the profession. The one vol. life
- which we issued from the Oxford press is the work I recommend (with Pasteur's
life) to all medical students.
It is nice that you dedicated the translation to Wood.
Yours sincerely
Osler




